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Welcome to third grade! We hope that you and your parents 
had a relaxing summer break and are ready to begin an exciting 
year. 
 

 We look forward to seeing you at our Open House on 
Monday, August 12 th,  from 10:00 to 1 1 :00. Come and 
meet us, see the room, and prepare your desk for the first day 
of school. All the supplies you will need for our class will be in 
the classroom. We look forward to seeing you!  
 

 Be sure to read Sideways Stories from Wayside 
School.  We will be working on some interesting activities with 
this book when school starts. Make sure to save an empty 
shoebox at home for one of them! It is important to review your 
math facts, practice neat handwriting, and read, read, read. 
Remember to keep a list of your summer reading. We will 
recognize summer readers at our September assembly. 
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